THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

DATE:
April 5, 2007

RE:
Request approval for Vine Grove School fifth grade students and sponsors to take an educational trip to Frankfort, and Harrodsburg KY via commercial carrier service.

In accordance with policy 09.36, I request approval for Vine Grove fifth grade students and sponsors to take a school related trip to the Kentucky State Capitol, Shakertown, and Fort Harrod. This trip is tentatively scheduled for May 14, 2007.    Students and chaperones will leave on a private motor coach bus at approximate 8:00 a.m.  Monday morning.  We arrive back at school at approximately 6:30 p.m. Monday evening.  We feel this will be an outstanding educational opportunity for our students.  

For many students, this trip will be first time experiences.  Students who have financial difficulties will receive assistance to help with their expenses.  No student will be turned away for inability to pay.

Obviously the trip being to the state capitol and a historical sites will prove to be very educational in nature and relates to Ky Core Content.  

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the Vine Grove Elementary fifth grade trip via commercial carrier.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the Vine Grove Elementary fifth grade trip via commercial carrier. 

